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National Security Archive, National Security Archive <foiamail@email.gwu.edu>

Fwd: Savranskaya FOIA request
Svetlana Savranskaya <svetlana@gwu.edu> Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 12:02 PM
Reply-To: svetlana@gwu.edu
To: National Security Archive National Security Archive <foiamail@gwu.edu>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: GWBush Library <GWBush.Library@nara.gov>
Date: Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 11:14 AM
Subject: Re: Savranskaya FOIA request
To: GWBush Library <GWBush.Library@nara.gov>
Cc: Svetlana Savranskaya <svetlana@gwu.edu>

Dear Svetlana,

Please see the attached information concerning your FOIA request. We are still running the initial search for potentially
responsive classified records and you will hear back from us once that is complete.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Malisa Culpepper
FOIA Coordinator

On Tuesday, November 14, 2023 at 3:14:03 PM UTC-6 Svetlana Savranskaya wrote:
Dear Malisa,
And I also misspelled the name of my organization.  Here is the request with the correct spelling.
Sincerely,
Svetlana

On Tue, Nov 14, 2023 at 2:58 PM Svetlana Savranskaya <svetlana@gwu.edu> wrote:
Dear Malisa,
Attached please find my foia request for the Bush-Putin memcons and telcons.
Thank you so much for your help.
Sincerely,
Svetlana Savranskaya
Director of Russia Programs
The National Security Archive
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November 29, 2023 
 
 
Svetlana Savranskaya 
National Security Archive 
Suite 701 Gelman Library 
George Washington University 
2130 H Street NW 
Washington, DC 20037 
 
 
Dear Ms. Savranskaya: 
 
This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated November 14, 2023 
for access to George W. Bush Presidential records pertaining to memoranda of telephone conversations 
and memoranda of conversations between President George W. Bush and Russian President Vladimir 
Putin. The George W. Bush Presidential Library received your request on November 14, 2023. FOIA 
requests for George W. Bush Presidential records are processed and reviewed for access under provisions 
of the 1978 Presidential Records Act, as amended (PRA) (44 U.S.C. §§ 2201-2209), which incorporates 
the Freedom of Information Act (5 U.S.C. § 552) in substantial part. 
 
We are still performing searches of our collection for Presidential records related to your request and will 
provide you with an update on the status of your request upon completion of those searches. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your FOIA request, please contact our staff at 214-346-1557 or 
gwbush.library@nara.gov. Your case log number is NW 78134. Please have this number accessible for 
reference during any future contact concerning this FOIA request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Justin Banks 
Supervisory Archivist 
George W. Bush Presidential Library 
 
JB: MAC 
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